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THE  BEAK  SPEAKS 
 

______________________ 

March Break 

Madness Camp: 
Wildhawk Basketball will 

once again be hosting its 

21st March Break 

Madness Skills Camp. 

This 3 Day Camp for both 

boys and girls grades 1 

through 9 will be running 

Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday, March 11th, 

12th & 13th, 2024 at 

RIM Park from 9am-

3pm each day. For more 

information or to have a 

Registration Form sent to 

you please email 

dave@wildhawk.ca or 

visit our website at 

wildhawk.ca  

Please Note: This is our 

most popular Camp, so is 

filling up quickly.  

_____________________ 

Wildhawk Basketball 

Summer Skills Camps: 

Girls Summer Camp 

July 30th-Aug. 2nd, 2024 

Girls entering grades 1-9 

 

Boys Summer Camp 

Aug. 6th-Aug. 9th, 2024 

Boys entering grades 1-9 

 

Please visit our website at 

wildhawk.ca for more 

information or email 

dave@wildhawk.ca  

 

 

 

Final H.L. Standings  
Novice (Co-ed)  

 

Team W L PTS 

Providence 6 1 12 

Georgetown 4.5 2.5 9 

UCONN 4 3 8 

Oregon 3.5 3.5 7 

Butler 3.5 3.5 7 

Marquette 3 4 6 

Villanova 2 5 4 

Syracuse 1.5 5.5 3 

Atom Boys 
Team W L PTS 

North Carolina 7 0 14 

Georgia Tech 6 1 12 

Duke 3 4 6 

Miami 3 4 6 

Wake Forest 1 6 2 

Clemson 1 6 2 

Bantam Boys 
Team W L PTS 

Kentucky  6 1 12 

Texas  5 2 10 

Notre Dame  3 4 6 

Kansas  3 4 6 

Baylor  2 5 4 

Michigan  2 5 4 

       

All Girls  
 

Team W L PTS 

Stanford 6 1 12 

Notre Dame 6 1 12 

Duke 5 2 10 

UCONN 2.5 4.5 5 

Tennessee 1.5 5.5 3 

Baylor 0 7 0 

 

________________________ 

FRIENDLY REMINDER: 

Our last day of House 

League for this season is 

next Saturday February 

3rd. Please Note: Every 

team returns to play two 

games each that day. No 

Stations next weekend.  

See you all then. 

_______________________ 

2024-2025 House 

League Registration: 
Pre-Registration for next 

Fall’s Wildhawk Basketball 

House League is now OPEN 

to all participants currently 

enrolled in our Program.   

Please email 

dave@wildhawk.ca for a 

Form if you haven’t already. 

Please don’t delay to sign 

up for next season if 

interested as our Divisions 

sell out extremely quickly.  

 

Please Note: 

Wildhawk Basketball does 

not have a mass registration 

in the fall, so please don’t 

delay to Register to be 

guaranteed your spot for 

next season if interested. 

Look forward to seeing you 

all again next September. 

Have a wonderful  

Off-Season! 

Go Wildhawks! 

#TheTealisReal  
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